
Use of Library Computers and WiFi: 

All Library members and visitors are free to use the public computers in the Library. Computer 

users should log in at the help desk before they begin their session. They may be asked to let 

others onto the computer after thirty minutes, during times of high computer demand. 

The cost for printing or copying a document is $0.10 per page. 

Library computer users and wifi are prohibited from computer hacking or other behaviors 

intended to cause unauthorized access or harm to others’ computer systems; any activities that 

compromise the safety and security of a minor; accessing sexually explicit materials; or any other 

use prohibited by local, state or federal law. 

All library computers are shut down five minutes before closing. Users are expected to save their 

work and end their computer session. 


